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Themes 
 

March 4-8     Dr. Seuss Rhyming 

March 11-15  Pets 

March 18-22  Spring Life-Animals from eggs 

March 25-29  Planting Flowers 

Happy March from room 108! 

 

We will be creating lots of rainbow paintings, 

along with rainbow beaded bracelets to 

enhance our fine motor skills. Be sure to ask 

the children to name all the colors of the 

rainbow! 

Happy March from room 106! 

 

As the weather gets warmer, the infants 

will start to take stroller rides outside and 

take in the nature around them. We will 

talk about the plants we see and the 

sounds we hear. 

Happy March from room 101! 

 

Our circle time has improved since last 

month.  As a result, some of the children 

have learned numbers 1-10 in English and in 

Spanish!!  I am excited to share how much 

they are retaining! 

Happy March from room 103!  

 

March is going to be a busy month in Pre-K 

Counts.  We will be rhyming with Dr. Seuss, 

sharing our pets with a virtual pet show, 

trapping leprechauns, and welcoming spring.  

The month will close with an egg hunt and 

spring break! 

Happy March from room 204B! 

 

This month our class will be learning about 

Dr. Suess. We will be making Dr. Suess 

hats and celebrating his birthday. We will 

be talking about our pets, and planting 

flowers and vegetables. 

Happy March from room 102! 

 

We are excited for the sun and outdoors!  

We cannot wait to run around, play, 

exercise, and enjoy the fresh air!  We are 

super excited that our potty training is 

going so well! 

 

Happy March from room 204A!  

 

We have a lot of fun learning experiences 

planned for this month.  During Dr. Suess 

week, we will be Stacking the Cat’s Hat.  

Be sure to ask your child how many hats 

they were able to stack! 

http://www.prekkidslearningcenter.com/
mailto:shirley.b@prekkidslearningcenter.com


PRE K KIDS
Visit us at: www.prekkidslearningcenter.com  Contact us at:shirley.b@prekkidslearningcenter.com

 

 
 

March Birthdays 
Alexander S 3/1 

Carter P. 3/2 

Dr. Suess 3/2 

Miss Caitlyn 3/3 

Shane C. 3/9 

Violet W. 3/10 

James W. 3/15 

Eliana G. 3/15 

Miss Marci 3/16 

Michael C. 3/18 

Natalia T. 3/20 

Wesley S. 3/21 

Luca W. 3/23 

Alena C. 3/25 

Raelynn D. 3/25 

Miss Kylie 3/26 

Ainhoa S. 3/27 

Elliot R. 3/28 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-K Counts Classroom is closed 

March 27,28,29,and April 1. Classes 

will resume on April 2nd. Daycare will 

be open. Thank you.  

Easter Egg Hunt 
Tuesday March 26th from 9am-12pm. 

We are asking every child attending 

that day to bring 10 filled eggs. Please 

remember we are a NUT FREE facility, 

make sure the treats in the eggs are 

wrapped individually. No popcorn. No 

homemade treats. Please bring the 

eggs a couple days prior to the event.  

 

Pre-K Counts Enrollment  
 

We are taking applications for the Pre-K 

Counts classroom for the 2024-2025 school 

year.  Children must be 3 years old by Sept. 

1,2024 and be able to attend their school’s 

kindergarten when they turn 5.   Pre-K 

Counts is designed for children who are 

three to the entry age for kindergarten.  It 

is a 2-year program. It is free to families 

that live in PA earning up to 300% of the 

federal poverty level. (see below) 

If you are interested or have any questions, 

please come to the office, and speak to 

 Miss Shirley. 
 

300% 

Family Size Annual Income 

1 $45,180 

2 $61,320 

3 $77,460 

4 $93,600 

5 $109,740 

6 $125,880 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Day 

Sunday, March 17th 
 

Students are encouraged to wear green  

the week of 3/11! 
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